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Ref.: DC/DBo  
Contact: daria.cibrario@world-psi.org   

5 November 2018 
Dear Sisters and Brothers 
Dear Colleagues and Friends,           
 
PSI is pleased to invite you to take part into the following PSI activity: 
 

PSI Global Labour Remunicipalisation1 Workshop 
“Building union strategies to bring public services back in-house”  

DATES AND VENUE 

The global workshop will take place on 4-5 December 2018 in Room IV of the International Labour 
Organization ILO, Route des Morillons 4, Geneva Switzerland. 
 
DRAFT AGENDA 
A draft agenda for this workshop is attached to this invitation.  
 
LANGUAGES 
Interpretation will be available in ENGLISH, FRENCH AND SPANISH. 
 
PARTICIPANTS 
This workshop is aimed at trade union representatives with a direct experience of remunicipalising public services 
and/or with an interest in peer learning about these processes with a view to engage and drive remunicipalisation 
processes in the future. We welcome allied civil society organization representatives, academics and activists.  
 
CONCEPT NOTE 
A concept note is attached to this invitation outlining the background and workshop objectives.  
 
REGISTRATION 
Please confirm your participation by filling out the attached registration form and sending it back to Nobuko Mitsui 
at nobuko.mitsui@world-psi.org by 23 November at the latest. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Geneva, 
 
In solidarity, 

 
Rosa Pavanelli 
PSI General Secretary 

                                                 
1 The term “remunicipalisation” is now increasingly used to indicate the process of transitioning privately owned and/or managed public services back into 

public hands. Likewise, “bringing back in-house”, “in-sourcing” or “de-privatisation” in English as well as “Reestatalisación” and “republicisación” in Spanish are 
used to indicate the same process.  
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